
      June 19, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Steve Hatten  
President  
Lost Creek ISR, LLC  
5880 Enterprise Dr., Suite 200 
Casper, WY  82609  
 
SUBJECT: U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION LIST OF INFORMATION TO 

COMPLETE THE REVIEW AND VERIFICATION OF LOST CREEK ISR, LLC 
QUALITY ASSURANCE PROJECT PLAN (TAC J00701) 

 
Dear Mr. Hatten: 
 
By letter and affidavit dated April 24, 2013, Lost Creek ISR, LLC (Lost Creek) submitted a 
Quality Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) for the Lost Creek ISR Project, Sweetwater County, 
Wyoming (NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System [ADAMS] 
Accession No. ML13141A416), in accordance with its License Condition 12.14.  License 
Condition 12.14 requires the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Staff to review and 
verify that the QAPP is consistent with Regulatory Guide 4.15.   
 
The NRC staff has completed its review and finds the QAPP is consistent with Regulatory Guide 
4.15, provided Lost Creek addresses comments in the enclosure.  Upon receipt of Lost Creek’s 
reply, the staff will complete the verification and notify Lost Creek in writing.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice for Domestic Licensing 
Proceedings and Issuance of Orders,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for 
public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records 
component of NRC’s ADAMS.  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
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If you have any questions, please contact me via e-mail at John.Saxton@nrc.gov or by phone at 
(301) 415-0697. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
  /RA/ 
 
 John L. Saxton, Project Manager 

 Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch 
 Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery 
   Licensing Directorate 
 Division of Waste Management 
   and Environmental Protection 
 Office of Federal and State Materials  

   and Environmental Management Programs 
 
Docket No.:  040-09068 
License No.:  SUA-1598 
 
Enclosure:   
NRC Staff Comments on  
Lost Creek QAPP   
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